
Meeting Minutes
5 August 2021

I. Welcome

Pete Slater – KF5BMZ welcomed the attendees to the Bartlesville Amateur Radio Club (BARC) meeting at 
7:00 p.m. on 5 August 2021 at Wes Courtney -- N5KWK shop, 437 N Cholwell Ave, Bartlesville, OK 74006. 

II. Treasurer's report

Glen Stockton – K5UP presented the treasurer’s report. A motion was made and seconded to accept the 
treasurer’s report as presented. Club voting was by acclimation with no opposing votes. 

III. Monthly Meeting Minutes 

The last month club meeting minutes were previously posted on the website. A motion was made and 
seconded to accept the club meetings minutes as posted. Voting was unanimous in the affirmative.

IV. Business

a) Pete Slater – KF5BMZ discussed the First Christian Church letter on restarting meetings followed by a 
delay due to the changing COVID situation.  

b) Pete Slater – KF5BMZ and club members discussed 2021 Field Day. The club was on the air at the 
Sooner Park pavilion.   

c) Pete Slater – KF5BMZ and club members discussed email regarding equipment and trailers from clubs 
in the region being stolen.

d) Pete Slater – KF5BMZ and Ron LaSpisa – K5RJL discussed the MS150. The BARC plans to provide 
amateur radio support. September 25 and September 26. Club plans to send out a signup.

e) Pete Slater – KF5BMZ discussed options for containers, batteries, antennas, etc. for APRS to be used in 
support of the MS150. 

V. Adjournment Meeting

The meeting was adjourned at 7:30 p.m.

Minutes submitted by:  Mark, KD5FZL


